Memo
To: School Administrators

From: Joel Feldmann, Facilitator

Tri-state Physical Education Professional Development
Partnership

(TPEPDP)

Re: Attendance at presentation at TPEPDP workshop, Keene State
College

Eric Driscoll from USTA presented a workshop which outlined the
possibilities of adopting the USTA’s School Tennis Program.

Date: April 14,2010

S@M\'\ \f-‘OﬂQQ;S participated in the above
mentioned workshop for 1.5 hours.

If you require more information, please feel free to contact me at:
603 358-2853 or
jfeldman@keene.edu




